
 
多言語版かめやまポケットインフォメーションメールの案内 

～Daily Life Information～ 

Texting Information service to your mobile phone is available in Kameyama. It provides information such as 

contents of Kameyama News (monthly issued newsletter) and various events held in Kameyama. This service is 

available in English, Portuguese and simple Japanese. If you wish to subscribe the news, please apply for it through 

either of following method. 

 
 

1. Sending text message to City Office. 

① Capture the QR code on the right to obtain the following e-mail address. 

Then proceed to mail sending mode. 

e-mail address: kamepoke@city.kameyama.mie.jp 
 ★ Above address can be typed in manually too. 

 

 

 

② Input the language you request to receive by filling either “E” 

 (English), “P” (Portuguese) or “J” (Simple Japanese) into the subject 

 column. 

 ★ You may request two languages or more. 

③ Send the message. 
 

2. Submitting the Application Form directly to the City Office. 

 Fill in the application form below including your name, date of birth, 

 telephone number, e-mail address of mobile phone (PC e-mail address is 

 also acceptable.) and the language (English, Portuguese, or Simple 

 Japanese) you want to receive. Then bring it directly to Bunkaka.  

(Sekishisho 1F) 
 
 
 

Inquiry:Bunkaka (TEL: 0595-96-1224) 

 

Application Form for “Kameyama Pocket Mail” かめやまポケットメール申込

もうしこ

み 

e-mail address 

メール アドレス 

                    

                    
 

Language(s) 

きぼうするげんご 

 English Portuguese Simple Japanese 

 えいご ポルトガルご やさしいにほんご 

 

英 語 


